Town Board Meeting
January 13, 2014 5:30 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan
Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $78,506.77
Equipment Fund - $221,780.92; General Savings Account - $2,299,801.22; Checking Account -
$98,530.51; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery -
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,294.70 .

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the December 9, 2013 board meeting. Motion passed
4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1851 through #1960. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the operator's licenses for Roni Kay and Nicole Scherer. Motion
passed 4-0.

A Thank You card from the Schrage family was read.
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the four tax error payments. Motion passed 4-0.

Byron Lange reported that the culverts were ordered and delivered. Brian Gruhlke has drawn up
preliminary plans for the shop addition. Byron will contact Rod Akey to do final plans.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to amend her motion from the December meeting to not include the road crew
and road supervisor in no raises motion.

Hilgendorf/Koth to open Belliveau Road to ATV's. Motion passed 4-0. The person requesting the opening
is responsible for the cost of the signage. It will not be posted in the Tomahawk Leader until March 2014.

Plan Commission chair Harry Gladwin reported that there would be a meeting on January 27th.

As all town business was concluded the meeting was closed.

Ann Eckman, Clerk



